
9 Sixth Street (Corner First and Sixth Street), Dublin 

The DHGRC Open Day on March 8th bought a 

delightful surprise in a visit from Neville Bergin 

and family, the Great Nephew of Walter Bergin for 

whom we had planted a tree for in November.  

They had seen the Saluting our World War 1 

Soldiers Event on the internet and were excited to 

see their relative in the list of names.  Neville had 

bought with him the family research on the Bergin 

boys and we compared and shared information.  

They were fascinated with the information on a 

knife we had found on an auction site that was 

carved by Walter whilst at Gallipoli and were going 

to try and track it 

down to add to the 

family 

memorabilia. 

When researching 

it is amazing what 

can turn up. 

Events   
Sunday 24th May  About Time 2015 

We Will Remember Them Exhibition  
 

Open Days   Time - 1.00 to 4.00  
 
 

10th May - Open Day 

14th June  - Talk—John Woodside 
The Habners and Primes of Dublin and Eyre Peninsula 

12th July - Open Day 
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Family History  Research Afternoon Sunday 12th April saw our lovely friends 

Margaret Flaiban & Peter Applebee from 

the ANDFHG come and join us again for a 

Research Afternoon. Research was varying 

but some interesting facts were found 

especially with the release of some new  

Boer War information, Sue Adams was 

delighted. Kevin Hammond continued to 

work on his family history trying to get 

through his road blocks. Geoffrey Ralph 

and Bev Jones worked on adding to the  

DHG Thompson Family Album.  Barbara 

Kennedy assisted Andrea Brow in editing 

our soldiers information for our World War 

One display in May.  We all enjoyed a 

yummy afternoon tea. 
Bergin Family Visit 

The Habners &  Primes  
of Dublin & Eyre Peninsula 

 

Date:  Sunday 14th June 2015 
 

Time: 1.00 p.m. 
 

Dublin History Group Research Centre 
 

Cost:  $5.00 includes Afternoon Tea 
 

The author, John Woodside has written a 
book on the history of Habner family on 
behalf of his wife, Barbara Habner, titled, 
"In Our Forbear's Footsteps". John will talk 
about what he has learned about the family 
and in particular their life at Dublin in 
researching the Habner family history. 


